
Tuesday, February 20, 2024 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  If you 
wear college gear, you will be released 5 minutes early for 
Lunch on Wednesday.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive being 
held now through March 29th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These 
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your donations.  
Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 or 506.  
Donation boxes will be present at any of these four AVID 
rooms. 
 
 
 
 
 

Hey Dons:  Ticket sales for Sadie’s start TODAY!  $17 
with an ASB card and $20 without or for guests.  Don’t 
forget to buy your tickets!! 

Athletics 

Boys JV Volleyball vs Montclair 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Volleyball vs Montclair 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 

Scholarships 

Sports 

Attention ALL girls interested in playing Flag Football in 
the Fall:  Please attend the Pre-Season Flag Football 
meeting on Friday, February 23rd, at 3:30 in the Fitness 
Room.  The Fitness Room is located next to the entrance of 
the Girls Locker Room.  See you there! 

Clubs & Activities 

The For Dons, By Dons Scholarship is now open.  Seniors 
will have the chance to win up to $200 and underclassmen 
will have the chance to win up to $100.  Underclassmen  
interested in applying can ask questions with two-time  
scholarship winner, Ruby Sanchez, during Lunch in Room 
504 TODAY!  The application link is on our Instagram 
page and is due March 13th.  Good Luck! 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Hey Dons:  Do you want to join Yearbook for the next 
school year?  The Yearbook class would love to have you!  
If you are interested in helping us make an everlasting 
memory of the school year that will live forever at Sierra 
Vista, or learn about digital art, book design and 
publishing, photography, and so much more, this is the 
class for you.  There are so many different roles, so even if 
you know nothing about photography or design we can still 
use your unique talents.  Please let your counselor know 
you are interested in the course and come by to see  
Mr. Garcia in Room 513 or Mrs. Self in Room 514.  We 
will ask you some questions to see if you are a good fit for 
the course.  Come soon as spots for the course do fill up 
quickly.  We hop to see you soon and look forward to 
possibly working with you next year. 
 
Club Leaders:  Did you take your club picture for the 
yearbook?  If so, there will be a mandatory meeting next 
Tuesday during Brunch in Room 513.  Yearbook needs 
some additional materials from your club to complete your 
club page.  This is a necessary component of the yearbook 
and without your attendance we will not be able to include 
your club in this year’s yearbook.  We only need ONE 
member of your club’s executive board present.  If you 
have any questions, please see Mr. Garcia in Room 513 as 
soon as possible. 
 

Please Release The Following 

Boys JV & Varsity Volleyball 

@ 2:00 

Tuesday, February 20, 2024  

Yearbook 

Group A 

has duty this week 


